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14th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Templar Trip to Decoy Country Park  
 
On the Thursday 26th May 2022, Templar class will be heading to Decoy Country Park for 
an exciting outdoor lesson. As part of our school aims of reaching out to the community 
and landing a hand where it is needed the most, the children will participate in sewing 
wildflower seed across a strip of grassland slope between the football pitches at Decoy for 
the benefit of pollinator species.   
 
This will be followed by a nature walk around the lake where the children can learn about 
classification of plants and animals and a little bit about the history of Decoy Lake. This 
learning will bring together all the wonderful topics that the children have covered in 
Geography, History and Science across the years.   
 
We will be aiming to leave All Saints Marsh at 11.00am in order to walk and arrive at 
Decoy Country Park at or before 11.30am. The session will be two and a half hours along 
so we will be able to finish at 2.00pm in order to return to school in time for pickup at 
3.00pm. Because of the timings, may I ask that all children bring a packed lunch so that 
they have it while at Decoy.  
 
If your child is entitled to FSM and you would like the school to order a packed lunch 
please select a sandwich filling. 
  
The options are: 
 

Cheese  

Ham  

Tuna  
 

The trip will be conducted within our's and the Decoy’s COVID risk assessments. 
 
Children will also need to bring sensible outdoor clothing, a warm coat (waterproof if 
possible) and walking shoes instead of school uniform.  
 
If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Regards,  
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Babbage 
 
Year 5/6 Class Teacher 

 


